
 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
PUBLIC HEARING 

City of Oneida Civil Service Commission 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a PUBLIC HEARING will be held on June 10, 2025 in City Council 
Chambers at 11:15AM on a proposed amendment to the Appendix A of the City of Oneida Civil Service 
Rules to add the titles (2) of Confidential Secretary to the District Superintendent and District Clerk & 
Confidential Secretary to the School Business Official and School Tax Collector to Appendix A, Exempt 
for the schools within the Oneida City School District.     

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the complete text of the proposed revision is available for 
inspection during business hours in the office of the City of Oneida Civil Service Secretary located at 109 
N Main St.  

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that any or all persons opposing said proposed revision may file 
a written notice thereto, with the Executive Secretary of Civil Service before such hearing or virtually 
attend said hearing at the time and place specified. 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that any persons with special needs should contact the Civil 
Service office one week prior to the hearing.   

Jessica Kaiser 

Executive Secretary to the City of Oneida Civil Service Commission 

 


